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Benjamin Buckley

From: Paul Ryder <inouryder@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 2:59 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2108 Burns

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

June 9, 2023  
To: Detroit Historic District Commission Re: Proposal for 2108 Burns  
To be discussed at the June 14, 2023 HDC meeting  
   
To Whom it may concern,  
We are writing this letter in support of the proposed building(s) that the homeowners wish to construct 
at 2108 Burns. We have looked at the plans and if they meet the Historic District Standards we 
believe that the new construction will be an asset to the property and the neighborhood in general. 
We do not understand all the details in the plan but in principle, we are in support  
   
We have lived across the street at 2135 Burns since 1995. We believe in Historic District Standards 
and if 2108 Burns’ proposal meets those standards, we support and have no objection to the 
buildings they want to construct.  
   
Paul J. Ryder, Jr. Donna M. Terek  
   
2135 Burns Detroit MI 48214 313-492-3522  
   


